Month of Military Child
Gracious and good Lord,

We thank you that the Department of Defense is once again making April the Month of the Military Child.  A decade of war and multiple deployments has had a significant impact on the military families.  We thank you for the sacrifice and contributions military children make to their families’ well-being.  While fathers and mothers are separated from their children we ask that you would provide all that military families need, especially their spiritual needs.  Raise up and empower counselors and pastors and chaplains and Christian friends to bring our military families the good news of Christ crucified and risen for our salvation, the only message that will bring comfort in times of loneliness, depression and fear.  Keep our military families strong in their trust in your promises – look with special care on the families of Josh O’Neill, Mark Granicki, Matthew Wilbur, Michael McCaughan, and Michael Hefti.         
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